
 
State of Washington 

PUBLIC DISCLOSURE COMMISSION 
711 Capitol Way Rm. 206, PO Box 40908 • Olympia, Washington 98504-0908  

(360) 753-1111 • FAX (360) 753-1112 
Toll Free 1-877-601-2828 • E-mail: pdc@pdc.wa.gov • Website: www.pdc.wa.gov 

   
Dariel Norris                                                                                                                 December 20, 2024 
8316 309th Ave SE 
Preston, WA 98050-0547 
 
And delivered electronically to  dbn547@comcast.net 
 
Subject: Dariel Norris PDC Order, Case 162545 
  
Dear Dariel Norris,   
 
Enclosed is a copy of the Public Disclosure Commission’s Order Imposing Fine that was entered in the 
above-referenced case.  
 
At the December 12, 2024 Full Enforcement hearing, the Commission assessed a total civil penalty of 
$1000, of which $900 is suspended, in accordance with WAC 390-37-182. The $100 non-suspended 
penalty is payable within 30 days of the date of this Order, which is January 22, 2025.  
 
Online Payment Option:  
To make an online payment email payments@pdc.wa.gov.  
  
A payment link will be sent to you, in which you will need to provide the following information: (1) Case 
Number; and (2) Respondent Name. Please note Processing fees may apply.  
  
To mail a check or money order, make it payable to the "Washington State Treasurer" and be sure to include 
the PDC Case Number 162545 in the memorandum field.  
  
For Regular Mail:                                                     For Overnight Mail or In-Person Delivery:  
Public Disclosure Commission                               Public Disclosure Commission   
PO Box 40908                                                            711 Capitol Way S, STE 206  
Olympia, WA 98504-0908                                          Olympia, WA 98501-1267  
 
It is also ordered that you file the missing F-1 report for calendar years 2022 and 2023 within 30 days of 
this order, which is January 22, 2025. 
 
Please use the above methods to pay the outstanding penalty from your prior violation (PDC Case 
141885). 
 
Thank you for your prompt attention to this matter. If you have questions, please contact us by email at 
pdc@pdc.wa.gov  
 
Sincerely,  
  
Electronically Signed by Jordan Campbell 
PDC Staff  
Enclosure: Final Order 
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